C66.
Communication

CW(2) - June 18, 2024

From: Item No. 23
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Support of By-Law to Restrict Protests within 100 Meters of Schools, Hospitals and Worship
Date: Sunday, June 16, 2024 6:13:48 PM

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully
examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing

email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

To whom it may concern,

I am writing this email as a Vaughan resident and tax payer in support of the proposed
Vaughan By-Law to Restrict Protests within 100 Meters of Schools, Hospitals and Places of
Worship.

These attempts at eroding the peace and order of our cities is becoming a stain on the elected
officials and law enforcement for their inability to contain them and I hope that such a by law
will serve set firm boundaries in society so that these sinister attempts at disturbing the peace
do not metastasize into more aggressive or violent demonstrations.

Reu Ben
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